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| write for the wellbeing of me, my family and our homelife.

Please help send the message to the solar companies, that targeting one area with so much development is not
acceptable in terms impact on people and the landscape.

These applications are a get rich quick scheme for a few. Large landowners are giving up farming because of the massive
financial gain being offered. They would be turning their back on agriculture for good.

Please do not allow this to happen. We will lose so much.



